
 
 

DATE:  March 6, 2024 

TO:  Interested Firms 

FROM:  Breanna Pierce, Procurement Specialist   

SUBJECT: Addendum 1 to Quote Request 39430 – Submersible Groundwater Pumps for 
Environmental Sampling 

 
As a result of questions received from potential respondents, please be advised of the following changes 
to the subject Quote Request: 

1. The time and date for the submittal of responses remains the same: 2:00 p.m. Thursday, March 14, 
2024. 

2. Question: Can you please clarify if equal pump manufacturers will be accepted for this project? 

The requested manufacture and model is the only acceptable pump for this bid.  This is due to the 
needed controllers and associated equipment we have in place. 

 

NOTE: Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in your submittal. 

If you have any questions regarding this addendum, contact Breanna Pierce via email 
bpierce@sjrwmd.com. 
 


